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Eastbound McCormick Road Detours Planned 

Jacksonville –  Detours are planned for eastbound McCormick Road to repair roadway damage 

that occurred when a contractor working for Verizon damaged a Jacksonville Electric Authority 

water main last Friday. 

Eastbound McCormick Road will be detoured southbound on Monument Road, to southbound 

St. Johns Bluff, to eastbound Atlantic Boulevard, to northbound Kernan Boulevard from 8:30 

a.m. Thursday, December 6 through 6 a.m. Monday, December 10. 

FDOT has selected J.B. Coxwell Contracting Inc (JBCCI) to make the emergency repairs. JBCCI 

will work 24-hours continuously until the repairs are complete, weather and unforeseen 

circumstances permitting. 

For up-to-date information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or 

contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT.  
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